

Churches Together in Maldon

Maldon Food Pantry Elim Pentecostal Church Wantz Road Maldon CM9 5DB



The Headteacher Mrs Dack Wentworth Primary School Viking Road Maldon Essex CM9 6JN

12/10/2017

Thank you from the Maldon Food Pantry

Dear Mrs Dack,

Thank you very much for your kind donation of food to the Maldon Food Pantry this Harvest Festival. It has been with your help that we have been able to donate over 7700 food parcels to individuals and families, since the Food Pantry opened six years ago.

Please thank your staff, pupils and parents for their generosity.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to support us again or need any further information.

Yours Faithfully,

Rev. Rob Sefton

Maldon Food Pantry Coordinator Email: rob_sefton@hotmail.com

Tel.: 0794083085